
Sargent County  

Food Pantry 

 

Sargent County Food Pantry is working diligently to continue to 

provide services to residents through the COVID-19 pandemic. 

The Sargent County Courthouse is LOCKED for public access; 

however, offices are still open and available for business via 

phone.  

 

The food pantry will continue to be open on TUESDAYS from 

1:00pm to 4:00pm- Food baskets will be delivered to the door 

by food pantry staff.  

 

If you are not able to make it on Tuesday, and would like to set 

up a different time to pick up food, please call 701-680-7049. 

 

Thank you for your understanding during this time! 

 


